
MEMORANDUM 

 

 

July 25, 1995 

 

To:  Jeremy Gunn 

cc:  Tom Samoluk 

 

From:  Noelle Gray 

 

Subject: Wegman & Garrison Boxes 

 

I have completed my review of the boxes of material donated to the National Archives by Cynthia 

Wegman and Lyon Garrison. 

 

Attached is a listing of some of the material found in each box.  I did not catalogue the contents of 

each box.  The list of material is simply items I noted for you so you would have some idea of what 

kind of material we received.  If there was nothing of interest in a folder sometimes I simply noted 

that a folder on a particular person existed.  Throughout the boxes there were a lot of duplicate 

material (in each collection respectively).  I tried not to list an item more than once if it was found in 

multiple boxes of the same collection. 
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